Gabriela Sheldon
2408 Willow Drop Way
Oviedo, Florida 32766

December 16, 2015

Dear Mr. Occhipinti,

On behalf of myself, my family, and ATF, I want to thank you very-much
for the love, prayers, sympathy, support, consideration, and assistance that the
National Police Defense Foundation provided to us in memory of my husband,
recently fallen hero ATF Special Agent Bill Sheldon. My family has struggled in
many ways by the loss of Bill; however, the law enforcement and first responder
communities, including the NPDF, have certainly eased our pain tremendously.
My family and I are very touched and thankful knowing that Bill’s contributions
and sacrifices are so widely appreciated, and gestures such as yours in creating a
donation repository are wonderful reminders that so many loving people are here
for us during these difficult times.

I recently received fantastic news that the National Law Enforcement
Memorial Fund approved Bill for inclusion in the National Law Enforcement
Memorial in Washington, DC, and his name will be inscribed on the Law
Enforcement Memorial Wall during National Police Week in May 2016. My
family and I look forward to attending all of the amazing events dedicated to Bill
and his peacefully resting colleagues.

Please extend our appreciation to everyone in the NPDF because we know
that everyone contributed to honoring Bill in some way. We are so proud of Bill,

and we are so proud to be an everlasting part of the law enforcement family.

Love,

(==l

Gabby Sheldon



